
Winter Lakes Alliance 

Meeting Minutes 

July 9, 2022 

 

Hi all, enclosed is the meeting minutes for July 

 

1. Meeting was called together at 10:00 

       2.  Pledge of allegiance 

       3. Treasury report was read 

       4. Secretary report was read and approved 

       5. Old business:  Update on Kids fishing event.   We had a beautiful day with 64 children in 

attendance and 132 fish caught. Prizes were donated from WLA, S.C.O.P.E., and the Tuscobia 

Trails ATV club.   

July Jubilee: We did not have a float this year due to weather conditions.   

T-shirts: Embroidered shirts are ordered.  If interested talk to Jeff or contact me by E-mail.  

Signs at the landings:  Both signs at Lake Winter, both at Lake Loretta, Barker, and Fishtrap are 

done. We still need to do Black Dan and replace the sign on Island Lake. All new information is 

also been placed on the signs and fish line containers have been cleaned out. 

 

       6. New Business:  ANNUAL PICNIC will be at Doc Smith Park in the big shelter after our 

August 13th meeting at the town hall. NO cost to members.  Steve Reese will be cooking 

chicken again this year. Drinks and dinnerware will be provided. 

We ask that you bring a dish or dessert to pass. Picnic will be at noon. Many prizes to be given 

away. Raffle tickets will also be available for the drawing.  Yes, you can have a chance to unseat 

the cribbage champions, we welcome all challengers. 

Fish stocking:  Fish are growing slowly but are healthy and ready to be part of our area lakes. 

Should be in the 7–9-inch range. 

Will be here in October; we will get back to you with specific times and dates. 

 



      7. Loon watch/Lake monitoring.  report from Hunter and Barber Lake.  Still seeing loon and 

low water on both lakes. 

 

      8. Questions/comments:  Barker Lake had concerns about boating and wakes too close to 

shore. Steve will print signs with correct distances for boats to be from shore and he and Carole 

will place these at the landings. 

 

      9. Next meeting will be August 13th at 10:00 at the town hall with the picnic to follow at Doc 

Smith Park. 

 

    10. Meeting adjourned 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rick Hasselquist, Secretary 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 


